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Endeavour Art Walk tonight! 

Masters in the Making 

Wednesday, May 9th from 6:00-8:00p.m. 

Come enjoy an Endeavour tradition! This is a fun 

family event. Class art displays, hands-on art 

projects, guest artists, music performances and 

FREE Ice Cream Sundaes! 

There will be a shuttle available from Beaver Lake 

Middle School starting at 5:40, last shuttle from 

Endeavour 8:15 p.m. Ride the shuttle and get a 

ticket to enter the raffle and win a fabulous prize!!! 

VOLUNTEER! If you have time to help (or know a willing middle school or high school 

student) please sign up. Art helpers and sundae topping spots are perfect for students!! 

Here is a link to the sign up. 

 

 

 
CALLING ALL PARENTS…This is your last chance to purchase a 

YEARBOOK! 

Our final yearbook count is due Wednesday, May 15th! If you are at all 
interested in purchasing a 2017-18 yearbook, you must do so by then. Don’t 
miss out…the memories captured of your elementary school years are 
PRICELESS! 

If you’re unsure about whether you’ve already ordered one, you can go to 
the Endeavour PTSA website and go to “My Account” on the left side of the 
page to check your orders. Only limited quantities will be available for purchase 
once they arrive in June.   

Don’t miss out, order yours today – Yearbook Pre-order. 
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Buy now!  No crowds and no hassle! 
 

 

 

Membership Meeting - Vote on Slate for Next 

Year's PTSA Board 

May 15th - 9:15 AM (just after drop-off) 

We have some excellent volunteers -- both new and 

returning -- for our PTSA Board next year. Come to 

our Membership Meeting: meet your incoming 

Board Members and vote!  

We still have two open Board positions (Vice 

President and VP Communications) and one 

standing chair position (Family and Community 

Engagement) open. Talk to any Board Member at 

this meeting if you are interested in taking on a new 

role!  

 

 

http://www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks
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Superhero Field Day is set for June 6th. This is one of 

the best days of the year. Parents, as always we would 

love your help with running the field day stations. 

Please sign up below and email Carly Simon with any 

questions at carly.simon@endeavourptsa.org. 

 

Field Day Sign Up 
 

ParentWiser - parent education in Issaquah 

schools 

Tired of tantrums, back-talk, or sassy excuses?  

Bestselling author and founder of Aha! Parenting, Dr. 

Laura Markham gives research-based practical 

strategies on behavior struggles and relationships to 

raise children who WANT to cooperate while fostering 

a positive family culture with laughter and love. 

Register HERE for Peaceful Parent, HAPPY 

KIDS on May 16th PM OR Peaceful Parent, HAPPY 

SIBLINGS on May 17th AM. Both talks address 

strategies for curbing behavior conflicts, while the 

morning session also includes sibling dynamics.  

Choose the date/time most convenient for YOU!   

 

Parent volunteers are such an important part of our school community and we 
need your time and talents to help run our programs and events! Please login to 
the Endeavourptsa.org to find the best fit for your schedule. Not sure where to 
start, email volunteers@endeavourptsa.org  

Volunteer Needs 

  Art Walk is TONIGHT (5/9) - We still need your help! - Sign-up here! 

 Shuttle Bus Chair  

For more information, email us at volunteers@endeavourptsa.org. Please visit 

the Endeavour Elementary PTSA Website and select Volunteer for a complete list 

of opportunities. 

A HUGE Thank you to Kyoko Kobayashi, Demelza Sato, and our picture day 

volunteers for helping make picture day run so smoothly. You are all greatly 

appreciated!  

THANK YOU to our Bingo Night Chair, Joanna Moore for organizing a fabulously 

FUN family night! A BIG shout out as well to all of the volunteers who helped 

make it all possible! 

THANK YOU to our Teacher and Staff Appreciation chairs - Amy Myhre, Amy 

Sparks, and Denise Buonerba for all of you hard work in organizing and providing 

such wonderful meals and thoughtful experiences for our Endeavour Staff.  

Finally, we would like to say THANK YOU to all of our parent volunteers for ALL 

of your time and involvement this year. Your presence, smile, and helping hands 

is what makes our school programs and activities such a success!! THANK 

YOU!!    
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Kendra Scott FUNdraising Event for PTSA! 

Treat yourself or someone else to an early Mother’s Day! Please join us at Kendra Scott in 
Bellevue Square Mall this Friday, May 11th from 5-8pm!  

 

 

Light refreshments will be 

served! Kendra Scott offers 

jewelry, home decor, gifts and 

beauty. Or, try out their Color 

Bar experience and complete 

your own unique jewelry piece 

to take home in minutes! 20% 

of sales go directly to support 

our PTSA! Can’t attend? Feel 

free to check out Kendra Scott 

online (www.kendrascott.com) 

and then call the store on 

Friday to place your order 

(425-278-9521). Just let them 

know you are with the 

Endeavour PTSA! We can’t 

wait to see you there!! 
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Helpful Links: 
 

Endeavour PTSA Website 
 

PTSA Calendar 
 

Past Issues of Jaguar Print 
 

Endeavour Elementary School Website 
 

Principal’s Corner 
 

PeachJar Flyers 
 

  

To unsubscribe, please reply with “unsubscribe” to 

communications@endeavourptsa.org. 

 

 

 May 9 - Art Walk 

 May 11 - Kendra Scott Fundraiser 

 May 15 - PTSA Membership Meeting - 

VOTE! 

 May 15 - Final Yearbook Orders IN! 

 May 16 - Final ParentWiser Event 

 May 23 - Jaguar Hunt (new Kinders) 

 June 2 - Mariner's Night!!!!  

 June 4 - Final Box Tops Contest ends 

 June 6 - Field Day 

 Full PTSA Calendar 

Did you know that every Friday is Spirit Wear 

Friday? Wear your favorite team’s jersey or your 

Endeavour Spirit Wear and show your school 

pride. 

 

 

 

 

Box Tops Challenge! 

 
 

Final Box Tops contest! Ends June 4th! 

The winning class K-2 (current leader, Ms. Weige's class) 
will get to silly string Mrs. Sivadasan at field day in June. 
The winning class 3rd-5th (current leader, Ms. Mohney's 

class) will get to silly string Mrs. Skogstad.  

Huge "Thank you!" to Mallory Paint Stores for Donating 
the Silly String! 

Remember, no expired Box Tops. Make sure to include 
your name and teachers name. 

 

 

Endeavour Elementary Mariner's Night! 

 June 2nd, 7:10 P.M.   Find out more here! 

http://endeavourptsa.org/Home
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https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?region=35371&a=28&b=138
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https://www.facebook.com/EndeavourElementaryPtsa
http://endeavourptsa.org/Doc/Mariners/Endeavour%20Elementary%20-%20June%202nd.pdf
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http://endeavourptsa.org/Doc/Mariners/Endeavour%20Elementary%20-%20June%202nd.pdf
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